
                     
 

Mrs Sarah Whitaker 

56 Upperthorpe Road 

Killamarsh 

Sheffield 

S21 1EJ 

 

2nd August 2021 

        

B Nahal 

Head of Legal Services  

Riverside House 

Main Street 

Rotherham  

S60 1AE 

 

Proposed No Waiting at any time parking restrictions A618 Pleasley Road, Reservoir 

Road and Ulley Lane, Ulley – NF/XXX 

 

Dear B Nahal 

 

At a Meeting of Ulley Parish Council held on Wednesday 28th July 2021, the Parish Council 

accepted change is necessary to deal with the problems around the bridge/reservoir, and 

hence the parking restrictions for the bridge itself were acceptable, however, it was resolved 

to object to the above proposal and ask that consideration be given to creating limited parking 

bays at either end of the reservoir bridge or propose alternative arrangements. 

 

The Parish Council objects for the following reasons; 

 

• It was felt that the lack of parking these proposals would create would have a 

displacement effect on parked vehicles towards Ulley Village creating additional and 

potentially dangerous situations due to narrow Streets. 

 

While the need for change is accepted, Ulley Parish Council is not sure this is the correct 

resolution, however they completely support restrictions on the full length of the bridge. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

S Whitaker  

 

Sarah Whitaker 

Parish Clerk & Responsible Financil Officer 

Ulley Parish Council 

                       

clerk.ulleypc@outlook.com 

 

07715 256114 


